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 6012A – Art Supplies & Materials 

Effective Dates: April 9, 2025 – April 8, 2030 
 

 

 

 

The Division of Purchase & Contract has established a 
new statewide term contract that covers the state’s 
normal requirements for a comprehensive multiple 
manufacturer’s product line for art supplies and 
materials on an “as needed” basis. 

This is a mandatory statewide term contract for state 
agencies, departments, institutions, universities, and 
community colleges, unless exempted by North 
Carolina general statute. Additionally, non-mandatory 
entities, including schools and local governments, that 
are allowed by general statute, may use this contract. 

New Contract Highlights 

The following categories of art supplies and materials 
will be covered by this contract: 

Category A – Art Equipment & Supplies 
Category B – Crafts, General 
Category C – Crafts, Specialized 
Category D – Educational Games 

All products must adhere to safety and non-toxicity 
standards, as supplies may be used by children in 
educational settings. 

To comply with Executive Order 80, North Carolina’s 
Commitment to Address Climate Change and 
Transition to a Clean Energy Economy, this contract 

 

Contract Details 

Number: 6012A 

Name: Art Supplies & Materials  

Contract Manager:  
Jonathan Davis 
(984) 236-0225 

Vendors:  
• Becker’s School Supplies 
• Kaplan Early Learning Co. 
• Kurtz Bros. (Bender-Burkot) 
• S&S Worldwide Inc. 

Term: April 9, 2025, through 
April 8, 2030 

Contract Type: Mandatory 

Ordering: Ordering 
instructions and catalogs are 
loaded in 
eProcurement 

Learn more 

 
 

Purchase & Contract 

http://eprocurement.nc.gov/
https://www.doa.nc.gov/documents/statetermcontracts/6012a-art-supplies-materials/open


intends to provide ENERGY STAR certified or equivalent 
rated products. Vendors shall include information 
about green certification of their products. 

The Division of Purchase & Contract aims to establish 
statewide term contracts that provide customers with 
goods and services at the best value. For inquiries, 
please contact Contract Manager Jonathan Davis at 
jonathan.davis@doa.nc.gov. 

 
 
 

 

 All contract details are available on Purchase & Contract website. 
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